
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                Dated - 04.08.2023 
 

Circular 

Misinformation is being spread in the University that CHS Library is being closed to accommodate 

the newly created Special Center for Tamil Studies.  

All the concerned members/students of the university are hereby informed that as part of an 

internal arrangement, the university has planned to relocate the existing CHS Library to the 

adjoining building. Relocation has been always taking place in JNU. Moreover, this has been 

passed by the EC unanimously. 

The proposed arrangement would not only facilitate the activities of one of the important Indian 

Languages but also ensure prudent use of space on the campus without affecting the academic 

activities of CHS or any other Centre.  

The concerned faculty and students are requested to cooperate in this regard. 

                                     
(REGISTRAR) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Circulation:  

1. All concerned  

2. PS to VC/Rectors 

3. Director, CIS  


